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We in outer SE Portland and daily accosted and inundated with the homeless camps and the
homeless. While I feel we need to render a small amount of help, as it seems not matter what you do
with our tax dollars nothing seems to help and I believe you are growing the problem, if you must
add more spaces do not use parks, or any other PUBLIC lands. When the homeless take them over
they become dangerous for families to use because of alcohol, drugs, mental health issues and just
plain filth. If you must open more areas, and I would hope you do not, how about in the western side
of the city? Let all of us enjoy the pleasue.
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